
 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 

Dear Members of the Dharan Samaj UK, 

I am honoured and humbled to have been appointed as the President of our esteemed 

organisation. It is with great enthusiasm and a deep sense of responsibility that I step into 

this role, and I am eager to serve and work alongside each one of you. 

Our community has always been a beacon of unity, culture, and support. As we move 

forward, my primary goal is to strengthen these bonds and ensure that every member feels 

valued and heard. Together, we can continue to preserve our rich heritage while also 

embracing the opportunities and challenges of the future. 

In addition to my role as President, I bring my experience as a media team member of the 

Royal Air Force and Defence Academy of the United Kingdom, as well as my background as 

an award-winning movie director and producer. I am excited to utilise my skills and 

expertise to enhance our community's outreach, communication, and cultural initiatives. 

One of my important tasks will be to reach out to the second-generation Dharane who 

were born and brought up in the UK, like my own daughter. I aim to utilise their skills and 

make them feel connected to their ancestral birthplace. Their involvement is crucial in 

bridging the gap between generations and ensuring our traditions and values are passed 

on. 

I am committed to fostering an environment where ideas can flourish, and where we can 

collectively work towards the betterment of our community. Your input and participation 

are invaluable, and I encourage you to share your thoughts, suggestions, and concerns with 

me. 

Thank you for your trust and confidence. Let us work together to make our Dharan Samaj 

UK stronger and more vibrant. 

Warm regards, 

 

Jay Dharan Samaj UK 

  

Nikesh Limbu 

President, Dharan Samaj UK 

16th of March 2025 


